
District Prepares for Auction of Surplus Commodities 
 
Section 7.13 of the District policies allows the Superintendent to submit a list of surplus 
commodities to the Board for authorization to sell such surplus commodities. A list of 
commodities is being prepared for the December 14, 2020 School Board meeting for the Board 
to authorize the District to auction these commodities to the general public on a tentative date 
of December 17, 2020. 
 
Commodities not sold are considered to have no fair market value and will be disposed by the 
District. This list includes seven vehicles and six buses. The District will begin promoting the 
auction with the belief the School Board will approve the final list of commodities at the 
December 14, 2020 School Board meeting. 
 


